
WE'VE GOT
GREAT
NEWS!!

Benson Schools will be providing
school supplies for students for

the 2023-2024 school year!



Families will only need to provide a backpack and
tennis shoes for elementary this year.




Donations of school supplies will continue to
be accepted at the Northside Elementary

Office, District Office, and the Benson High
School Office.





